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DRAFT Minutes of the meeting of Dodford with Grafton Planning Committee 
held on 30 July 2019 at 7.30pm 

 
 
Present:  Cllrs Rachel Jennings (Planning Committee Chairman), Rory Lydon, Alwyn Rea, 
Jonathan Shapiro and Scottie Sanderson 
 
1. Apologies for absence 
Cllrs Lynne Griffin and Rory Lydon and Clerk Kay Stone gave their apologies and Cllr 
Jennings took the notes 
 
2.  Declarations of interest 

i. None 
ii. None 

 
3.  To consider planning application consultations received 
19/00830 – The White House, Warbage Lane – Removal of existing greenhouse and 
erection of a new domestic greenhouse. 
The Parish Council has no objection to the replacement and relocation of the greenhouse  
 
4.  To consider planning appeals received 
None received. 
 
5.  To consider any planning or appeal decisions received 
None received. 
 
6.  Enforcement/Environmental issues 
None. 
 
7.  Any other planning issues 
None 
 
At this point the meeting was closed to the public for the following item 
 
8.  Phil Richardson Community Award 2019 
Four nominations have been received and after a long discussion a recipient was decided 
upon and the presentation at the Dodford Show of a £50 One4All voucher was agreed.  
The Clerk to write to the recipient to ensure the recipient would attend the Dodford Show 
and to the people who had nominated residents who were not successful this year. 
 
The meeting closed at 7.55pm 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed........................................................ Chairman 

 


